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                           Termination of Pregnancy (Live Births) Amendment Bill 2024 

We wish to submit in support of Hon Robbie Katter’s amendment to the “Termination of Pregnancy 

Act 2018”. 

The taking of an innocent human life is a tragedy. The younger the life the greater the tragedy. 

Mr Katter has identified an extreme inconsistency with the law which his proposed amendment will 

rectify. 

The government statistics confirm this loss of life is occurring. 

No cost is too high to save an innocent human life and yet the only cost involved here is in the 

stroke of a pen.  

The government has a huge opportunity to show the people of Queensland that it is deeply 

concerned for the welfare of its most vulnerable. 

It is now incumbent on this government with all haste and diligence to enact this proposed 

legislation into law. 
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